
 

 
 
23 April 2018 
 
Via Email 
 
Mr. Viktor Dukhovni 
Internet Society 
 
RE: DANE email implementation request 
 
Dear Mr. Viktor Dukhovni, 
 
Thank you for your communication of 15 March 2018.  This response serves as receipt confirmation of 
your email correspondence. Your letter has been posted to the ICANN Correspondence page here: 
https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/dukhovni-to-icann-15mar18-en.pdf.    
 
ICANN has worked hard on implementing and utilizing many different technologies that improve the 
security posture of email over the last many years.  From early adopters of using PGP with email to 
investing in CA based certificates for use with TLS transport and S/MIME--which is now currently used 
extensively in ICANN.  We are quite interested in testing a DANE for SMTP TLS implementation 
however we don’t have the resources to take on such a project now.  I have discussed this effort with 
my colleague Paul Hoffman and we agreed to collaborate on a test bed project by early FY19.   We will 
reach out via email in the coming months to coordinate. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David Closson 
Director, Cloud and Data Center Operations 


